Envelope Number

You are reminded to please put your envelope numbers on your giving’s envelope.  If we don’t have a number or name we will not know who to credit for year-end tax receipts.

Sunday Bulletins

If you would like to give the bulletin in memory of a loved one or in thanksgiving of an event in your life, please call the parish office (834-2336) to book a date.
2021 Envelopes
Your 2021 contribution envelopes are available at the registration desk.  If you currently do not have envelopes but would like to contribute financially to our parish in this way please email the office sjtetopsail@nfld.net or call 834-2336. A reminder that we also have the option of Pre-Authorized payment or e-transfer. To find out more about these options please call the office. 

Collect

Almighty God, on the holy mount you revealed to chosen witnesses your well-beloved Son, wonderfully transfigured: mercifully deliver us from the darkness of this world, and change us into his likeness from glory to glory; through Jesus Christ our Lord who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. Amen.
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The Bulletin is given to the Glory of God
and in Loving Memory of:
Gladys J. Gavell
Our Dear Mother, Nana and Great Nana

By
Philip & Stephanie, Kirsten, Shawn & Emma
Our Parish Mission Statement We believe in nurturing a community of faith dedicated to inclusion, support and sharing the story of God's love with all people regardless of the stage of their spiritual journey


Saint Valentine

Dear Friends in Christ,

Today is Valentine’s Day, also called Saint Valentine’s Day, a tradition that has become a celebration of romance and love in many regions of the world.  Was there ever a Saint Valentine, and if so, who was he?
According to the Oxford Dictionary of the Christian Church, “The commemoration formerly observed on February 14 appears to refer to two Valentines: A Roman priest martyred on the Flaminian Way under the Emperor Claudius (A.D. 269), and a Bishop of Terni (Interamna) who was taken to Rome and martyred, and whose remains were later conveyed back to Terni.  Though the surviving accounts of both martyrdoms are clearly legendary, there are indications that each contains a nucleus of fact; and it is just possible that the kernel of truth in the two legends refers to a single person.
Legend has it that Saint Valentine was held in prison and that his meals was brought to him by the jailor’s daughter who would sit and listen to him and keep him company.  Before he was martyred, he wrote a note to the jailor’s daughter thanking her for her company and the way in which she cared for him.  He signed it, “Your Valentine,” the same way we sign our valentines today.
The traditional association of Saint Valentine’s Day with the courtship and the choosing of a ‘Valentine’ of the opposite sex is connected perhaps with certain customs of the pagan festival of Lupercalia (mid-February) at Rome and not with any tradition concerning either saint of the name.  What may have been a religious observance has become a significant cultural and commercial enterprise.  
That being said, the feast of Saint Valentine revolves around the highest of Christian virtues, ‘Love.’  Indeed, the golden rule of Scripture is ‘love’-- to love God and love your neighbor.  
The Apostle Paul reminds us in his First Letter to the Corinthians, Chapter 13 that “Love is patient; love is kind; love is not envious or boastful or arrogant or rude. It does not insist on its own way; it is not irritable or resentful; it does not rejoice in wrongdoing, but rejoices in the truth. It bears all things, believes all things, hopes all things, endures all things. Love never ends… And now faith, hope, and love abide, these three; and the greatest of these is love.”
You will not find a definition of love like that in any dictionary.

Happy Valentine’s Day,







Archdeacon Greg+
Tri-Diocesan Intercessions
Parish of Bonne Bay South
Rector – The Rev. Dcn. Francis Elgar
Parish of Botwood
Rector – The Rev. Cindy Graham

Deacon – The Rev. Donald Brett
The Sick
Michael, Salem, Paul, Horace, Michael C, Randy S, Eleanor M., Fred T.
****
Donations have been given to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of 

John Hillier
By 

Cliff & Effie Fowler, Bruce & Lilly Metcalfe
A donation has been given to the Glory of God and in Loving Memory of 

John G. Hillier
By 

Cliff & Effie Fowler, Norman & Wanda Hill & Joan & Wally Tapp
****

Online Services

Please join us this Sunday, February 14th at 10:30 a.m. we will be going live on our Facebook page - SJTE Topsail for Morning Prayer.  
Church Closure
Public worship is cancelled for the next two weeks - February 14th and February 21st. This would include the Ash Wednesday, February 17th.  We will be offering an online Morning Prayer Service on our Facebook page.  Please continue to check our website and our Facebook page SJTE Topsail for updates.

Office Closure
The Parish Office will be closed to the public until further notice.  Please call the parish office @ 834-2336 during regular business hours Monday – Thursday, from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. or by email sjtetopsail@nfld.net at any time. A drop box is available for your convenience. If you have an emergency outside of office hours, please contact Archdeacon Greg Mercer @ 325-2366.




Diocesan Bishop: The Right Reverend Samuel Rose


Diocesan Administrator: The Venerable Charlene Taylor


Priest-in-Charge: Archdeacon Gregory Mercer


Parish Deacon:  The Reverend Lisa Cox


Organist/Choir Director :  Stephanie Gavell


Parish Wardens: Sharon Smith and Rex Hillier (Acting)


Office Administrator: Madonna Scott











